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I completely oppose this bill!  I’ve been a dental assistant for over twenty + years and 

was able to earn my certifications through study and testing.  The testing assures that 

the individual understands the concept of what they are doing.  I feel that it is 

extremely important to be certified and properly trained. School does not cover every 

thing an assistant needs to know but it helps them have basic knowledge so the 

employer can give the finishing touch.  Why  should offices be a training center when 

there has been time and money placed in colleges for this type of education.  I don’t 

really want a non certified person preforming radiographs or other functions in my 

mouth.  People rely on the office to have the best for the job, not just any individual.   

 


